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From: Chris Evans -

Sent: Sunday, 23 March 2014 7:58 PM

To: Public Administration Committee

Subject: Clearing the State Lands of Vermin should be done by Sporting Shooters.
Dear Ms Mesiti,

These vermin in our State Lands destroy more and more every day, there must be a positive control introduced to
remove them.

The sporting Shooters of Australia are the best option for this, they are registered and proficient with their firearms
to preform the task.

These people from Animals Australia have no idea what to do, to protect native animals, they they would rather
beat up anyone that offers a true way to remove the vermin.

Sincerely,

Chris Evans



